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June 15, 2016 

Friends of the Library 
% Joyce Ares 
1920 Country Club Dr. 
Canby, OR 97013 

PO Box 926 
Canby, OR 97013 

Re: Donation to the Canby Library Project 

Dear Friends of the Library: 

The members of the Canby Rotary Foundation are pleased to announce a donation to the new 
Canby Library totaling $30,000. Since being established in 1979, the Rotary Club of Canby has 
been deeply committed to supporting this community in a wide variety of ways. One of our 
current areas of focus is promoting literacy and we have been working with the Canby School 
District on programs to support reading at the elementary grade levels. The new library project 
fits well with our current literacy programs and we are pleased to be a part of assisting in its 
completion. 

This donation is comprised of individual member contributions made to the Foundation 
specifically for the library project as well an additional $20,000 from the Foundation. When 
donations to the library are recognized, we request that the individual donors receive recognition 
as well as the Canby Rotary Foundation. Following is a list of the donors and their donation 
amount: 

Cutsforth Properties 
Stephanie & Roger Reif 
Denise & Charlie Stinson 
Suzie & Chris Stutes 
Keith & Jan Galitz 
Kathleen Jordan 
Kahut Waste Services 
Burt & Judi Aus 
Tripp GodalJ 
Tony & Pam Helbling 
Karen & Craig Johnson 

$4,000 
$2,000 
$1,200 

$600 
$500 
$500 
$500 
$200 
$200 
$200 
$100 



We request that the donated funds be designated for use on improvements to the Teen area within 
the library. In this way we are continuing our support of childhood literacy in the Canby 
community which is so critically needed. 

Summer is the time when most of our fundraising activities take place, so to facilitate our cash 
flow we are providing a check for $15,000 now and will pay the remaining balance of $15,000 by 
September 15. 

We want to thank the Friends of the Library for working with us on this very important project in 
the heart of Canby. We are honored to provide our support and look forward to its successful 
completion later this year. 

Sincerely, 

fu~~-
Charlie Stinson 
President 
Canby Rotary Foundation 

cc: City of Canby 


